
 

 

Thursday 3rd December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Last Day of Term Arrangements 
 
I would like to thank all members of the school community for an amazing term.  Students have performed at a 
high level, both with their learning and following virological etiquette to reduce the risk of COVID-19. 
 
The last day of term will be Friday 18th of December 2020 and our students will finish at the following times. 
 

Year Group Finishing Time 
Year 7 11:00 – 11:15 
Year 8 and Year 9 11:15 – 11:30 
Year 10 and Year 11 11:30 – 11:45 

  
Students who are entitled to Free School Meals will be able to collect lunch before they leave the building. 
 
The last day of term will also be a non-uniform day. We have taken this decision to reward our students for 
their excellent behaviour and attitudes with all of the COVID safety rules. All students will of course get to see 
our traditional and infamous end of term pantomime.  This year, it has been pre-recorded and will be shown in 
an extended form time. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to wish you all an enjoyable Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr A Bane 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


